
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 18 May 2006 

3. ELECTED MEMBERS’ REMUNERATION 2006/07 
 
 The Board was provided with information to assist it in making a decision on its preferred option for 

the allocation of the 2006/07 remuneration pool amongst the elected members of the Christchurch 
City Council and the eight Christchurch community boards. 

 
 The Board decided to recommend Option 8, plus consideration being given to a monthly 

telecommunications allowance. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


